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2nd  May 2025 
 
 
Dear Valued Customer, 

 

I am writing to inform you of our pricing adjustment that will take effect on 2nd June 2025.  
 
Since our last price list issued July 2023, we have seen significant increases in all aspects of the 
supply chain, including both inward and outbound freight.  
 
We have made every effort to minimise the impacts of this pricing adjustment however this is 
necessary to maintain the high level of product and service Air Additions provides.  
 
Please find enclosed itemised pricing including quantity price breaks to be loaded into your system, 
along with a PDF price list to be circulated amongst your branch network. 
 
We appreciate your understanding, support and ongoing business.  
 
Kind regards,  

 
 
 
Garry Eather 
 
General Manager 
Air Additions Pty Ltd 
 
 


